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   Newsletter 4 
 Asthma: If your child has asthma can you please ensure you have completed our medical consent form to allow staff to give 

your child their inhaler. We also need a copy of the care plan issued by the Asthma Nurses. If you have not already done so can 
you please bring the plan to the school office where it can be copied and stored on file.     
 
Allergies:  If your child has any allergies school need to be made aware to of these as well as Dolce, our school meal providers. 
Dolce also require you to send medical evidence of the allergy. This should be sent directly to louise.oldham@dolce.co.uk 
 
Football Cards:  Once again, this week, we have had children arrive in school with football cards to trade with friends. As this    
causes lots of unnecessary upset and fallouts, we ask you once again to ensure your child does not bring cards into school.   
 
Car Parking:  Just a polite reminder that our parents are not permitted to use Bright Futures car park. As the weather has 
changed over the last week there has been an increase in parents parking on their car park. This is causing chaos for their own 
parents who are dropping off or picking up little ones. Thanks for your understanding and co-operation on this matter 

Message from Mrs Quinn 

 

 

Important Dates & Upcoming Events  
    October 

Friday 4th October      NON-UNIFORM - Bottles  
Thurs 17th Oct   Year 1 Phonics Workshop - 
    5pm 
Thurs 17, 18th & 22nd Scholastic Book Fair 3.15pm 
Thursday 24th October Pumpkin Ball- EYFS and KS1  
                 4pm - 5pm / KS2 5.30pm - 6.30pm 
Friday 25th October        School closes for half term 

 
We still have a number of parents who 
have not yet checked their Arbor con-
sents. Please spare 2 minutes to check 

you have consented or declined the statements in Arbor. 
Reminders have been sent out this week. Many thanks. 

Stars of the Week 
Certificates will be awarded in our   
assembly next Friday 4th October at 
9am. We hope you can come along to 
join us celebrate.  

Attendance 
Congratulations to Yr6 Cherry Blossom Class for having the 
highest attendance this week. 

Headteacher: Mrs Quinn – kelly.quinn@bucktonvale.tameside.sch.uk 
Reception: Mrs Brook – admin@bucktonvale.tameside.sch.uk 

This week has seen the start of our after school 
clubs which both the teachers and children have 
loved. There are still a few places left on some 
of our clubs - please look on Arbor if your child 
is interested. 

A huge thank you to those parents who have 
attended our workshops over the last few days. 
We hope that you have found them useful. 

Over the next couple of weeks, the children are 
going to be designing their own Christmas 
Cards for you to purchase,. I know that this 
may seem early but we wanted to ensure that 
this was in our calendar this year! Further infor-
mation will be sent out on how to order the 
items. 

    Mrs Quinn 

Class % Attendance 

Reception Acorns 94.4% 

Yr1 Holly 96.55% 

Yr2 Elm 98.5% 

Yr3 Poplar 64.69% 

Yr4 Chestnut 97.13% 

Yr5 Beech 95.67% 

Yr5/6 Apple Blossom 98.36% 

Yr6 Cherry Blossom 99.38% 

Whole School 96.82% 

Reception Acorns Jacob W 

Yr1 Holly Arthur B 

Yr2 Elm Theo Be. 

Yr3 Poplar Freddie H 

Yr4 Chestnut Bella M 

Yr5 Beech Isabelle H 

Yr5/6 Apple Blossom Bella L 

Yr6 Cherry Blossom Evelyn C 
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Term Dates for 2024-2025 

Click the link:   Term Holiday Dates 2024-25.pdf  

Wow Work of the Week 
Parents are invited to attend our assembly on Friday 4th October at 9am so that they can 

see their child’s work. We hope you can come along to join us celebrate.  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Reception Acorns Toby I 

Yr1 Beech Danielle M 

Yr2 Rowan Harper L 

Yr3 Silver Birch Brodie C 

Yr4 Hazel Harriet B 

Yr4/5 Oak Darcey B  

Yr5/6 Juniper Freya L  

Yr6 Cherry Blossom Scarlett M 

Merit Award Winners 
 

As part of our new behaviour system, children can now earn Merits for showing the 3 R’s 
(Respectable, Responsible and Ready to Learn) around school. We draw the winners out 

during our Friday assembly. 

 
 

 
 

Key Stage 1 Winner Week Beginning 9/9/24  Georgia Perrin 

Key Stage 2 Winner Week Beginning 9/9/24  Reuben Wason 

Key Stage 1 Winner Week Beginning 16/9/24  Oliver Meadows 

Key Stage 2 Winner Week Beginning 16/9/24  Oscar Wallace 

Key Stage 1 Winner Week Beginning 23/9/24  Grace Angus 

Key Stage 2 Winner Week Beginning 23/9/24  Emily Hornby 

file://///bvp-fs/shares$/Home/StaffHome/Jackie.Brook/Downloads/Term%20Holiday%20Dates%202024-25.pdf

